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Date: July 25, 2022 

  

 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

In the past several months, we have experienced continuous price increases on our third party 

products. Unfortunately, we can no longer continue to absorb these material cost increases. 

 

Thus, Effective September 1st, 2022, we will be increasing the following products: 

 

Tremco 830 Sealant (2071XX)  9% 

Tremco Gutter Seal (2058XX)  17% 

 

 

Orders received on or after September 1, 2022 will be subject to the new pricing. Any orders not 

shipped by September 1, 2022 regardless of when ordered will be subject to the increase.  

 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to express our appreciation for your continuing support 

and we look forward to servicing your building product requirements in the future.   

    

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Kevin Olson 

Vice President Sales 

  


